
CITY OF TAYLORSVILLE 

CITY COMMISSION 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

June 25, 2021 

 

The City of Taylorsville City Commission held a Special Meeting on Friday, June 25, 2021, at 

5:00 p.m., at the City Hall Annex. 

 
Present were: 

Kathy Spears, Mayor Pro Tem 

Beverly Ingram, Commissioner 

Abbigail Nation, Commissioner 

 

 
Staff present: 

Steve Biven, City Clerk    Harold Compton, Public works Director                             

 

 

Item #1 – Open Meeting 

Mayor Pro Tem Spears opened the meeting. Clerk Biven conducted the roll.  

 

Item #2 – Budget FY 22 - Ordinance #415 (2nd Reading) 

Mayor Pro Tem Spears read the second reading of Ordinance #415 for the budget for fiscal year 

2021-2022. Upon approval, the budget would be published on June 30, 2021, and would go into 

effect July 1, 2021. Motion was made by Commissioner Nation and seconded by 

Commissioner Ingram to approve Ordinance #415: Fiscal Year 22 budget. Motion carried 

3-0.  

 

Item #3 - Water and Sewer Rate Ordinance #416 (2nd Reading):  

Mayor Pro Tem Spears read the summary of the Water & Sewer Rate Ordinance #416. Motion 

was made by Commissioner Ingram and seconded by Commissioner Nation to approve 

Ordinance #416: Water and Sewer Rate Ordinance. Motion carried 3-0.  

 

ADJOURN MEETING 

Item #4 

Motion was made by Commissioner Ingram and seconded by Commissioner Nation to 

adjourn meeting.  Motion carried with a vote of 3-0. 

 

______________________________                      _____________________________ 

Kathy Spears, Mayor Pro Tem                            Stephen A. Biven, City Clerk 


